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July 18, 2011
Ms. Emily Orchard

1016 24th St. #204

Bellingham, WA  98225

Dear Emily:

Thank you for your recent inquiry about The Evergreen State College’s Master in Teaching Program through the gradschools.com website. We encourage you to visit our program website at www.evergreen.edu/mit.

Our fall 2012 MiT program will be held at our Tacoma campus. Applications will begin to be accepted at the Evergreen Office of Admissions at our Olympia site beginning Oct. 1. Early deadline will be Jan. 31, 2012, final deadline April 30, 2012. Please see our application checklist on our program website for details on all required items: http://www.evergreen.edu/mit/applying.htm
This cohort will meet the first year on Monday and Wednesday evenings, 5 or 5:30 to 8:30 or 9 pm, and Saturdays 9 am to 2 pm. The faculty team will also work with you to do some observations/aide work in the schools on Tuesday and/or Thursdays, mornings or afternoons. The second year of the program will be full time day student teaching 10 weeks in fall and spring. Winter will be some evening coursework.  If you choose to apply for the fall 2013, it will be back on our Olympia campus in a daytime format.

Feel free to contact me by phone or email if you have further questions. Our fall 2012 catalog should be on our program website in early August, and paper copy available mid to late August.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MiT
Certification Officer
Enc.
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